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Police Need Public’s Help to Solve Multiple Shootings


San Diego – Police are actively investigating several shooting incidents that occurred this 
past weekend and are asking for the public’s help. Investigators need tips, leads, and any 
information that could help solve these cases:


A non-fatal shooting with one victim at 6345 El Cajon Boulevard on Sunday, July 24th.


A shooting homicide at 2200 Ulric Street on Sunday, July 24th.


A non-fatal shooting with three people shot at 4800 Beech Street on Saturday, July 23rd.


A non-fatal shooting with one victim at 5721 Luber Street on Saturday, July 23rd.


A non-fatal shooting with one victim at 4300 Imperial Avenue on Saturday, July 23rd. 


Police have made arrests in some of these cases and are actively pursuing leads in others. 


Anyone with information about any of these incidents is urged to contact SDPD. If a person 
wants to come forward with information and remain anonymous, they should contact 
CrimeStoppers.
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